
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Families,  

  

Book Fair 2025 

 

Our school is hosting a Scholastic Book Fair Monday 4 August to Wednesday 6 August 2025. 

 

Your child is invited to celebrate this year’s theme “Book an Adventure” by dressing up to fit 

the theme or as their favourite character! We would love to see you there to watch them 

parade their costumes to the school. The parade will commence at 9:15am Monday 4 

August, followed by the Scholastic Book Fair.  

 

You and your child will have the opportunity to explore a huge range of affordable books 

featuring characters and subjects, kids love and want to read about. From newly released 

books and bestsellers to award-winning titles and perennial favourites.  

 

The Scholastic Book fair will be open from 10:00am Monday 4 August. 
 

Tuesday 5 August – 2.00pm-2.50pm. 

 

Wednesday 6 August (Grandparent’s Day) – 8.30am-2.50pm  

 

 

This is a great way for you to learn about and discuss your child's interests  

and every book sold benefits our school, adding resources to our library  

and classrooms.  

   

Three ways to purchase books  

  

1. Cash  

2. EFTPOS  

3. Online (through Scholastic) www.scholastic.com.au/payment   

  

We appreciate your valued support with the book fair. The students love this event, and it 

also brings a variety of books to our library for your child to borrow and read.  All purchases 

benefit our school.  

 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Lasker  

 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/payment

